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Dear OBE Families, 
 
 Can you believe it is already February? I know I 
can’t! The school year is flying by and all the learning is 
keeping us very busy.  Last week, we celebrated our 
100th day of school and Launch Into Literacy Week.   
We also celebrated our science fair finalists and spelling 
bee winner!! 
 With the weather having been cooler, it was 
time to break out those hats and hoodies. It would be 
great if these items were labeled with your child’s 
name, so that we can avoid sending them to the lost 
and found and get them back to the rightful owner. 
Furthermore, please remind students that it is best not 
to share hoodies and hats to minimize the risk of lice.                                
      

 

Shelley A. Michaud 

Principal 

Important Dates 
 

 

February 3   Class Picture Day 
February 4   3rd Interim Ends 
February  7   No School-Student Holiday 
February 8   2nd Grade Teachers Night @  
                                McDonald’s on Eau Gallie  
February 10   Texas Roadhouse  
                    (Drive Through order ahead)  
February 14   Interims Posted on Focus 
February 18   No School-Student Holiday 
February 21   No School-Student Holiday 
February 22   Texas Roadhouse Night 
February 22          Parent Information Night 

Spring Break! 
 

       March 14th - March 18th 
 

       Students return March 21, 2022 

 We are pleased to announce our school Science 
Fair winners and congratulate them on their hard 
work and effort.   
 
 The 4th-6th grade “Best of Show” winners will 
be representing Ocean Breeze in the South Area Dis-
trict Science and Engineering Fair on March 10th.   
Congratulations and best of luck to: 
 

 4-6 grade students: Kaya Kerins, Sloane Kerr, 
Ayden King, Logan Lee, Max Wahl, Helena Gallafrio, 
Evan Mellor, Michael Reynolds, Hailey Veon, Charlotte 
Breuer, Grayson Frantz, Pierce Lorusso, Mackenzie 
Little, Anabelle Middleton, and Makayla O’Brien. 
 

 Congratulations to our K-3 students:               
Dana Snyder, Avery Falini, Pierce Hampson,           
Hanson Bedell, Caleb Lang, and Aria Reinking. We are 
looking forward to their projects next year. 

Congratulations to Carsyn Hester 
from Ms. Padolko’s class.  She is our 
Spelling Bee School Champion! 
Carsyn will be moving on to an online 
testing round next week. 

  
 
 
 
 
ORDER Ahead of time… Drive-Thru Family Packs 
 
February 10, 2022    4:30-6:30PM  
 
We are going digital with our Drive-Thru Family 
Packs! 
Each pack is $40 and the foundation profits 30% 
from each one sold. PRE-ORDER ONLY! 
 
Drive Thru Dinner Fundraiser 
• 1.5 lbs BBQ pulled pork 
• 1.5 lbs all white chicken breast 
• 2-16oz. Sides 
• 10 rolls            • Honey cinnamon butter 

Order link: 
 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?
id=2fjAeTPwcUSCaMSa59-
hsldZb82PygxGtgmxLlEZQhBUNDl-
BU08wWVdBMkc2NlREMjEyM0Y1WEFUVy4u 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=2fjAeTPwcUSCaMSa59-hsldZb82PygxGtgmxLlEZQhBUNDlBU08wWVdBMkc2NlREMjEyM0Y1WEFUVy4u
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=2fjAeTPwcUSCaMSa59-hsldZb82PygxGtgmxLlEZQhBUNDlBU08wWVdBMkc2NlREMjEyM0Y1WEFUVy4u
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=2fjAeTPwcUSCaMSa59-hsldZb82PygxGtgmxLlEZQhBUNDlBU08wWVdBMkc2NlREMjEyM0Y1WEFUVy4u
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=2fjAeTPwcUSCaMSa59-hsldZb82PygxGtgmxLlEZQhBUNDlBU08wWVdBMkc2NlREMjEyM0Y1WEFUVy4u


 

                             February 8th from 5:00-7:00PM 
                            2nd Grade McTeacher’s Night  
 
     Join Mrs. Haire, Mrs. Hannan, and Mrs. Johnson at McDonald’s in Eau       
    Gallie Blvd.  20% donated back to their 2nd grade classrooms!   

™ 

 
 

2021-2022 COVID Protocols 
 

                                

                    When students are a contact to a case and are asymptomatic, parents have the option 
to have the student quarantine for up to 7 days or remain in school. Students who are positive for 
Covid or are exhibiting symptoms are required to: 1) Have a negative test and be asymptomatic, 2) 
Quarantine for 10 days, show an improvement in symptoms and have no fever for 24 hours un-
medicated, or 3) Have written permission from a healthcare provider in order to return to school.  
 
 

Please notify the main office should your child become ill or test positive for COVID-19, so 
that we can evaluate the situation and determine if further precautions or notifications are 
necessary. 


